
 

 

August 28, 2025 
 
 
 
 

Notice to Potential Proposers: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER SIX 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 729-SH FOR 

AUTOMATED BIOMETRIC IDENTIFICATION SYSTEM 
 

This Bulletin Number Six is being issued to notify potential Proposers of revisions to 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 729-SH for Automated Biometric Identification System, as 
follows: 

 
1. Attachment A.1 (Tasks and Deliverables) is deleted in its entirety and replaced with 

the attached revised Attachment A.1 to update Paragraphs 5.1.5 and 11.1.4. 
 

2. Answers to questions received by the Department as part of the Part 2 – Questions 
and Answers process have been released.  Please see Attachment 1 to this Bulletin 
Number Six. 

All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged and in full force and effect. 

Should you have any questions, please contact: 

Contract Analyst: Virginia Flores-Villalobos 
Email: v2flores@lasd.org 
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